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We’re not just building houses. We’re building up families. 
Building up our community.  Building up momentum. 

To continue to build...



As you review this summary, you will find that the 2012 fiscal year was a another very productive year for 
Habitat for Humanity of Pinellas County.  The recovering economy has continued to present challenges in raising the 
resources needed for us to continue to help an increasing number of families who seek our services. Despite the adverse 
economic climate, our dedicated staff and volunteers helped us prevail with high efficiency and productivity to end the 
year on par with last year’s successes. 

While it took 18 years to build our first 100 homes, we reached our 200th home in just seven years, and last August we 
marked our 250th home with a special dedication attended by St. Petersburg Mayor Bill Foster and covered by several 
local media outlets. We are on track to complete our 300th home by the spring of 2014.  This is the sixth consecutive 
year we’ve earned Charity Navigator’s highest 4-star rating – an accomplishment made by fewer than 3% of the 
nonprofits that they rank.

During this past fiscal year, we built 26 more energy-efficient homes and rehabbed one home to help low-income 
families achieve their dreams of homeownership. Through these homes, our work has also helped the economic 
recovery of Pinellas County.  Every year, we add approximately $50,000 to the tax base in the county from the homes we 
build.  In fact, we have invested more than $20,000,000 in new housing and home rehabilitation since our inception in 
1985.

We measure our success not just by the number of homes built, but also by the success of our families. Our model 
provides a quality home and the support that helps our families improve their lives. Each family attends many classes 
designed to ensure their future success and has close contact with volunteers and staff who guide them through the 
process of obtaining their home. As they complete their “equity hours,” they work side by side with volunteers and 
other homeowners. This experience enriches both the homeowners and the volunteers and strengthens everyone’s 
resolve to make the best of the Habitat model.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the staff, thank you to everyone who has contributed to our continued 
progress -- our individual donors, volunteers, government partners and corporate sponsors. Habitat staff and 
volunteers have worked tirelessly throughout the year.  We depend upon the generosity of corporate and individual 
home sponsors, individual donors and support from several government entities. 

I encourage everyone to continue your participation and help bring us even more volunteers and contributions so we 
can continue our mission, which adds so much to the recovery efforts of Pinellas County. 

If you have not already done so, I invite you to come to a home dedication, or better yet, volunteer at a work site. 
There you will meet our homeowners, other volunteers and staff and get a clearer picture of why we are all so 
passionate about what we do. 

								        Barbara Inman          	
								        President/CEO		

Letter from the CEO and President






